TOWN OF CRESCENT
MINUTES OF THE
ANNUAL TOWN MEETING
TUESDAY, APRIL 13, 2010
7:00 P.M., CRESCENT TOWN HALL

CALL TO ORDER

Chairman William Treder called the Annual Town Meeting to Order at 7:00 p.m. Roll
Call was taken. Other town officials in attendance were:

Grady Hartman, Supervisor | Adrian J. Turgeon, Sr., Supervisor 11
Carla Fletcher, Treasurer Tracy Hartman, Clerk

It was determined that the meeting was properly posted and published according to law,

and that there was a quorum.

APPROVAL OF AGENDA

Motion was made by G. Hartman to approve the agenda. Seconded by Don Kress. Vote
was taken. Aye - 10, Nay - 0, Motion carried.

READING OF MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL TOWN MEETING HELD APRIL 14,
2009.

Motion was made by Harry Whidden to waive the reading of the Annual Town Meeting

held April 14, 2009. Seconded by Don Kress. Vote was taken. Aye — 10, Nay — 0,
Motion carried.

FINANCIAL REPORT

Copies of the Annual Financial Report were distributed to those in attendance.

Motion was made by Bettinger to accept the Annual Financial Report. Seconded by
Harry Whidden. Vote was taken. Aye — 10, Nay — 0, Motion carried.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS THAT LAWFULLY COMES BEFORE THE BOARD



Treder stated that the Board will be meeting with the Road crew soon to look at all Town
Roads and determine what roads will be repaved this year. Turgeon stated that he would
like to see Long Lake Rd finished and work done on N Fox Ranch Rd and Wausau Rd.

Kuczmarski stated that he would like to see a written accounting of what the town crews
hours are and what they do during that time. G. Hartman stated that open records gives
access to all of those records, however, if he wants a copy of them there is a fee,
otherwise he can contact the clerk and arrange a time to view the records. Kuczmarski
also stated that there used to be a road supervisor that would hand out weekly job
assignments.

Janet Appling stated that there are pot holes on Crescent Road by the Town Pump and is
wondering if it is Oneida Counties responsibility to fix them. Don Kress stated that they
can not be fixed until the weight limits are off.

Kuczmarksi stated that he still has concerns that his property does not fall in general use
zoning and he wants his property zoned general use. Treder stated that aside from

shoreland zoning all of Crescent is general zoning.

ADJOURN

Motion was made by Harry Whidden to adjourn the Annual Town Meeting. Seconded by
Bettinger. Vote was taken. Aye — 14, Nay — 0, Motion carried.

The Annual Town Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

Submitted by,

Tracy Hartman
Town Clerk



